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LEARN PLAY PRAY GROW 

SUMMER TERM 2016 – Friday 10th June 2016

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Thank you to the parents who joined us in 
celebrating Blessed Marie Therese this week in a 
whole school mass presided by Fr John. 
The mass was a happy occasion and the children 
were given an ice lolly as a special feast day treat 
in the afternoon. 
Yr 6 went to the National History Museum on 
Wednesday. The staff at the museum were 
especially impressed with the knowledge of the 
children who really wowed them with the vast 
amount of facts they had acquired. Thank you to 
Mrs Atwal for accompanying the Year 6 children 
without the support of parents we would not be 
able to take the children to the amazing 
museums, theatres and galleries we have on our 
doorstep.  
Children from classes in Year 1 to Year 6 
attended a curling competition this week. They 
explained to the school in assembly what they 
had to do and were then presented with a 
certificate to recognise their achievements.  
The Junior Road Safety Ambassadors presented 
prizes to the winners of the poster competition 
and showed the school a video about always 
looking everywhere as you cross the road and 
make sure you pay attention to the road signs. 
Please ensure you follow our St Theresa’s parking 
pledge this term so that pedestrians can walk 
safely to school. 
Have a wonderful weekend! Miss Kelly     

Reminders!  ‐ Holidays in term time will not be permitted. Please ensure your child is present the last day of the term 

and the first day of a new term. These are checked by the EWO. Punctuality is checked too! The gates open at 8:30am and 

the school day starts at 8:50am. Thank you!  Please would you bring an appointment card if your child is visiting the doctor, 

dentist or a letter if it’s a hospital appointment.  Please try to make medical appointments after school if you are able to do 

so.  Many thanks for your support. School Building Fund – If you haven’t already made your voluntary contribution towards 

the School Building Fund we would really appreciate your donation. Contributions will go towards installing an electric gate 

access system therefore increasing the security access to the school. Many thanks for your help! 

Good Shepherd Mass at Westminster 
Cathedral 

 
Yesterday Yr5 went to Westminster Cathedral to 
celebrate the Good Shepherd Mass with 16 other 
schools in the Diocese. 
Each school received a candle from the Catholic 
Children’s Society as a thank you for raising support 
and fundraising. Our donations to the Catholic 
Children’s Society help to make a lasting difference to 
the lives of children and their families in the Diocese 
The Catholic Children’s Society would like us to light 
this candle whenever we celebrate Mass in our school 
Written by children in Year 5. 

Road Safety Design a Poster Competition
Well done to all the children who took part in this 

fantastic poster competition. The Local Authority were 

delighted with the ideas displayed on the posters. They 

were finally able to choose the winners who were 

presented with their prizes at today’s assembly 

1st – Jaida Year 4 

2nd ‐ Mia M Year 5 

3rd ‐ Jasmine Year 1 
Remember – always STOP, LOOK, LISTEN! 

Be SAFE and be SEEN! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary – Parents are welcome to all Assemblies & Masses 

Monday 13th to Friday 17th June – Year 6 School Journey.  Mrs O’Melia will be teaching Year 4 whilst Miss O’Brien goes on School Journey 

Yr 2 Class Assembly Wednesday 15th June 9:15am 

Secondary Transfer Meeting 15th June 7pm for Yr 4 & Yr 5 Parents  

Year 1 Class Assembly 22nd June 9:15am 

Summer Extravaganza 25th June 3pm to 6pm 

Wednesday 29th June ‐ Mass St Peter and St Paul 9:15am 

Sports Day 4th July am at the Cricket Club for Reception to Year 6 – Please note change of time & venue 

Open Evening Wednesday 6th July 4pm to 6:30pm 

Achievements 

 
Reception Klaudia – For her fantastic number 

learning. 
Lena – For writing stores about her 
favourite Disney characters. 

Y1  Lucas – For a tremendous effort to 
memorise his assembly lines. 
Maya K – For putting in 100% effort to her 
learning and in our assembly practice. 

Y2  Ignacy – For putting 100% effort into his 
learning. 
Hanna – For being an excellent role model 
and friend to all. 

Y3 Blue Olivia – For a fantastic Non-chronological 
report about the Queen. 
Arturo – For always putting 100% into his 
writing and trying to meet his success 
criteria. 

Y3 Red Flavia – For being a fantastic talk partner 
and being kind and helpful too. 
Madan – For always having a go and putting 
100% effort into his learning. 

Y4 Joshua – For showing a good understanding 
in our new Science topic. 
Roxy – For an amazing comprehension of a 
story. 

Y5 All of Yr 5 – For their outstanding 
behaviour on their recent trips. 
Michelle – For being a very special member 
of the St. Theresa’s school community – 
We wish her lots of luck and happiness in 
her new school! 

Y6 Taro – For wowing all the staff at the 
Natural History Museum. 
Hugh – For some great answers in our 
workshop at the Natural History Museum. 

 

Golden Children this week are. 
 

Lena Reception and Rio Reception 
 

 
 
 

St Andrew’s won House points this week! 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance	this	week

	 	 	
	

Reception 93%
Year	1 100%
Year	2 97%

Year	3	Blue 98%
Year	3	Red 94%
Year	4 98%
Year	5 97%
Year	6 99%

Total	Attendance 97%

Well done to Yr 1 who had the best 
attendance this week. 

 
 

We wish children who are making their Holy 
Communion at St Philip’s this Sunday a happy and 

holy day. 

KEEP IN TOUCH: St Theresa’s Primary 
School, East End Rd, LONDON N3 2TD  Tel: 
0208 346 8826 Email: 
office@sttheresas.barnetmail.net  
Fax: 0208 3460215 


